
 
Persons with disabilities who plan to attend this hearing and would like to request auxiliary aids or services are requested to contact 
the District’s attorney at (972) 972-823-0800 at least three business days prior to the meeting so that appropriate arrangements can be 
made. 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
ELLIS COUNTY FRESH WATER SUPPLY DISTRICT NO. 1 

  
 
The Board of Directors of Ellis County Fresh Water Supply District No. 1 will 

hold a public hearing on Monday, July 21, 2025, at 12:30 p.m. at 4701 Buttonbush 
Drive, Venus, Texas, as follows: 
  
 
Hold public hearing to discuss amendment to Strategic Partnership Agreement with 
City of Grand Prairie, Texas. 
 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to receive comments from the public regarding the 
Strategic Partnership Agreement.  A copy of the Strategic Partnership Agreement may 
be obtained from Allen Boone Humphries Robinson LLP, 4514 Cole Avenue, Suite 1450, 
Dallas, Texas 75205, Attention:  Kelsey Taylor.  
 
           

       
      Kelsey Taylor 
       Attorney for the District 
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